

#### THE PLASTICS AND RUBBER INSTITUTE OF SINGAPORE

Tanglin Post Office Box 354 Singapore 912412

## **QUARTERLY NEWSLETTER**

PRIS Newsletter 2016-2 Aug 2016

# **PRIS Highlights**

## **Visiting to Singapore Center for 3D Printing**

On 25 May, 18 members of PRIS led by Dr Gu Haiwen visited Singapore Centre for 3D Printing (SC3DP) at MAE of NTU.

We were very impressed by the advanced 3D printing facilities and work done at SC3DP and our members established their contact with the in-charge of the Centre and expressed with positive feedbacks after the visit.







# **Training Course**

# **Training course for the Aerospace Engineering Students**

PRIS successfully organized a 4-day training course on Singapore technology development history for Aerospace Engineering students from China on 25 July to 28 July 2016. Very good feedback was received from the students.





# Your contributions are appreciated:

Dear PRIS Members: please feel free to email your views, exciting stories, achievements, etc. to Jane (admin@pris.org.sg) so that we can share them with fellow members in the next Newsletter. Thank You.



#### THE PLASTICS AND RUBBER INSTITUTE OF SINGAPORE

Tanglin Post Office Box 354 Singapore 912412

# **QUARTERLY NEWSLETTER**

PRIS Newsletter 2016-2 Aug 2016

# **Introduction of New Members**

Warmly welcomes our new members (joined in 2016):

**Individual Members** 

Dr Xu Jiawei, Ms Reena Wee

**Corporate Member** 

WinCo Mold (S) Pte Ltd

#### **PRIS Journal**

PRIS is planning to publish the Volume 17 of PRIS journal and welcome all members to contribute papers on their research and development works. Please send your write-up to Dr Hong at <a href="mailto:publication@pris.org.sg">publication@pris.org.sg</a>.

# **Social Activity**

Prawning @ Hai Bin Jurong Prawning

PRIS organized a Prawning social event on 24 June with both members and their friends/family members. We had an enjoyable evening over food (inclusive of the delicious barbecued prawns caught by the members) and networking.







## Your contributions are appreciated:

Dear PRIS Members: please feel free to email your views, exciting stories, achievements, etc. to Jane (admin@pris.org.sg) so that we can share them with fellow members in the next Newsletter. Thank You.